
Tuesday 3rd December 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Week 14 Timetable Changes
I hope this letter finds you well.

We are writing to inform you of some exciting changes to the school timetable for Week 14
(starting Monday, 9th December). These adjustments accommodate the traditional Christmas
events we host each year at The Green Room, which promise to be both festive and enjoyable!
Highlights include our Staff Christmas Pantomime, a morning of Christmassy fun, a trip to
Reading Winter Wonderland, and our annual Christmas lunch.

Please find a brief description of each event below, and refer to the attached timetable for a
detailed overview of the schedule.

Staff Christmas Pantomime
Selected staff members will perform a Green Room adaptation of a traditional pantomime for
both GRW and GRC pupils. This event will take place at The Old Court Arts Centre in Windsor.
On Friday, 6th December, during Circle Time, pupils will have the opportunity to visit The Old
Court and familiarise themselves with the venue. Staff will also provide strategies to support
pupils who may find the event or setting challenging. We hope this will be a delightful
experience for all.

A Morning of Christmassy Fun
On the morning of our last school day this term (Thursday, 12th December), pupils will
participate in group-based Christmas activities from 10:00 to 10:45 am. These include:

● Finish the Christmas Hit Lyric
● Pin the Nose on Rudolph
● The Christmas Strongman
● The Christmas Tree Cheez-It Challenge

Reading Winter Wonderland
Following the morning activities, pupils will travel to Reading Winter Wonderland
(https://www.readingwinterwonderland.co.uk). This trip has been discussed during Pathways
lessons, and pupils have already selected the activities they’d like to participate in. The trip will
take place from 10:45 am to 1:00 pm, with staff and pupils traveling in the school buses.

Annual Christmas Lunch
Upon returning to school, pupils will enjoy our annual Green Room Christmas lunch, a

https://www.readingwinterwonderland.co.uk


cherished tradition. Lunch will be served from 1:30 to 2:30 pm, followed by the end-of-term pupil
awards ceremony.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Kind regards,

Charley Jacobs
Kindness Leader & DSL


